
BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Being a special communication to residents  
 

 

31
st
 March, 2017 

Dear fellow residents, 

 

PLEASE!!! ON SOCIAL EVENINGS 

 

Remember what you order and take ONLY that dish. IF you don’t remember ask 

Hendra she has a list she can check on. 

 

There was an embarrassing situation last Wednesday when a number of you ordered the 

Korma Curry and opted for the Pork when you came to dish up. Hendra had catered for 6 

extra but even then ran out due to those many who changed their minds at the dish up 

area. 

 

As a result some had to wait for Hendra to prepare more and some reluctantly took the 

curry instead. 

 

PLEASE be considerate and thereby avoid such embarrassment and unnecessary 

turmoil. 

 

           

Graham Langmead   Bev Jackson 

Chairman of ResCom   For and on behalf of the Catering committee 

 
 

“Together let’s make EVERGREEN the village of our dreams” 

 

 
*ResCom: Chairman Graham Langmead; Deputy Chairman Robin Slogrove & Hennie du Preez; Social Jean Spurr & Sue Jackson ; 

Environment Hennie du Preez; Security Tess Sleigh; Governance Derek Schuurman; Finance Cecil Fann; Healthcare: Atholie Preacher;  

Projects Basil Bold: Communication Graham Langmead.   

+ManCom representatives from ResCom are Chairman and the Deputy Chairman 


